
LONDON CHILDREN LAWYERS INVITE YOU TO ATTEND 
AN EVENING PRESENTATION ON: 

 

The Forward March of 
Children’s Justice 

Halted? 
 

Tuesday, 24 March 2009 at 6:15pm 
The London Welsh Centre 
 157-163 Gray’s Inn Road  

London WC1X 8UE 
 
Recent years have seen a number of significant changes to the family justice 
system. These have had far reaching consequences for practitioners and 
families. Edward Lloyd-Jones, an experienced children and families solicitor, 
leads a discussion based on his recent pamphlet in which he argues that 
these consequences have been detrimental to the cause of children’s justice.  
At this event Lloyd-Jones’s arguments will be debated by a panel comprising 
a leading systems thinker, judge and social work academic.  
 

Panel:  Edward Lloyd-Jones, District Judge Crichton,  
Professor John Seddon, author of “Systems Thinking in the 

Public Sector”, and Anna Gupta Senior Lecturer in social work and 
Children’s Guardian 

 
Sign in commences at 6:00pm with refreshments offered.   

The event starts at 6:15 pm and lasts for approximately one and a half hours. 
 

Please contact VyVy Lewis at vyvy.lewis@fishermeredith.co.uk or  
Carolyn Mellanby at carolyn.mellanby@btinternet.com for enquiries. 

 
 
If you cannot come to the event, read the pamphlet!  Edward Lloyd-Jones wrote The 
Forward March of Children’s Justice Halted – with a forward by DJ Nicholas Crichton. 
 
Order your copy from the publishers: 
www.triarchypress.com or 01297 631456. 
 
                        ALL are welcome to this event.  
             Members: Free, Non-Members: £10.00 contribution. 
 
               1.5 CPD points accredited by the Solicitors Regulation Authority. 

 


